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The Georgia Ports Authority will receive sealed bids for the Savannah River International Trade Park 

Traffic Improvements project, located in Port Wentworth, Georgia. This proposed project consists of 

providing all materials, equipment, and labor required to complete the construction of an additional left-

turn lane from SR 21, an additional lane on a portion of International Trade Park (ITP), a roundabout at 

the ITP intersection with Little Hearst Parkway (LHP), and signal improvements at the ITP intersection 

with SR 21. More specifically, the project consists of all work required to construct approximately 

3,900 feet of roadway widening, a roundabout, and a signal upgrade. Demolition work includes clearing 

and grubbing, asphalt milling where required, and removal of other miscellaneous items. Site work 

includes grading, compacting select material for subgrade, installation of a graded aggregate base course, 

paving with hot mix asphaltic concrete, and installation of traffic control devices such as traffic signal 

components and signing and striping. Utility work includes the modification of drainage piping, water 

utilities, concrete drop inlets and catch basins, power/light poles, underground 

electrical/telecommunication conduits, and other ancillary items. 

Bids for proposed work will be received up to 2:00 P.M., September 5, 2019, at which time they will 

be opened and read in public in the Georgia Ports Authority’s Police Auditorium at the Annex II 

Building in Garden City, GA, 31408. 

The Architect/Engineer is: 

Moffatt & Nichol 

2 East Bryan Street, Suite 501 

Savannah, GA 31401 

Telephone: (912) 231-0044,  Fax: (912) 231-0046 

Bidding Documents will be on file for review in the offices of the Architect/ Engineer on or after 

August 14, 2019.  Complete sets of Bidding Documents in a PDF format will be made available from 

an Internet site maintained by Moffatt & Nichol.  Access to this site may be obtained by contacting the 

Engineer Administrative Assistant Ms. Judy Scott, Moffatt & Nichol, at the above address, via 

telephone direct at (912) 231-0044, or via email at jscott@moffattnichol.com. 

Bidders may obtain a printed set of the bid documents for the nonrefundable sum of $250.00.  (Partial 

sets will not be made available.)  Submit application and payment to Architect/Engineer, attention 

Ms. Judy Scott, at the above address. 

Bid must be accompanied by a bid security equal to 10 percent of bid sum.  If a construction contract is 

awarded, the successful bidder will be required to furnish performance and payment bonds, each equal 

in amount to contract sum. 

Interested parties are invited to attend a non-mandatory pre-bid meeting that will convene at 2:00 P.M., 

August 21, 2019, in the A/E Construction Services office, located at 115 Main Street, City, GA. 
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All technical questions related to the proposed work should be submitted in writing and directed to 

Architect/Engineer's Project Manager, Ms. Alison Gonzalez, P.E. at agonzalez@moffattnichol.com, 

(912) 231-0044. 
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